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To: Editorial Board of the World Journal of Hepatology

The following statement is a confirmation that scientific medical journal Georgian
Medical News, which represents the copyright holder of the articles and figures published in
it, gives permission to Professor Dimitri Kordzaia to re-publish the figure which was published
in the manuscript entitled “Unknown bile ductuli accompanying hepatic vein tributaries
{experimental study)” in September 2014, Issue Number 234, pages 121-129 (figure 2b)in the
literature review entitled "‘Porta-caval fibrous connections — the lesser-known structure
of intrahepatic connective-tissue framework: A unified view of liver extracellular

matrix”,
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Deputy Chief Editor/Founder Nino Mikaberidze
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